
 
19/02/2021 
Dear Parents and ​Whānau, 
 
Thank you for the support in getting our Covid Level 2 systems up and running. The children have come in 
beautifully over the last two days, and it was lovely to be at the gate to welcome them back on site. Our 
safety protocols are in place and we are all thoroughly impressed with the way the children have responded 
to these measures.  
 
On Monday we will continue with our Covid Alert Level 2 protocols unless we have a level change over the 
weekend. Any changes to school processes, resulting from an alert level change will be communicated to 
you as soon as we have the information, through a newsletter and our website.  
 
Just a couple of reminders for while we are at Covid Alert Level 2: 
 

● Children need a water bottle-water fountains are closed​. 
● The office is open for urgent inquiries only​. Please use online payments for donations, activity 

fees and EOTC costs. Any questions or inquiries please send in via email. 
● If your child is sick please keep them at home​. We will send children with cold/flu symptoms 

home immediately! 
● Ensure your after school meeting place for your child is clear to them​. We will continue to 

take the Year Ones and Twos to their designated gates at 3pm (Year One to the Sunnyview Rd 
Car park and Year Two going out into Greenhithe Rd staff car park), other children can leave 
through any gate. 

 
 
Meet The Teacher-​ Meet the Teacher, scheduled for next week, will proceed at Covid Alert Level 1, but will 
be cancelled at Covid Alert Level 2. 
 
Swimming Pool​-The pool will be open for students from Monday at Covid Alert Level 2. Parents and 
community are also able to use the pool. However, we ask that you use social distancing requirements at 
Covid Alert Level 2. After school, the pool is available from 3.30pm, giving us time to clear other children off 
the site. Thank you for your understanding and support in using this facility thoughtfully. 
 
The local Keas will be using the pool on Tuesday evening from 6pm-7pm. We ask that other groups vacate 
the pool at this time.  
 
Have a wonderful, safe weekend. Kia Kaha. 
Ngā mihi  
 
Stephen Grady 
Principal 
Greenhithe School 


